
Chico Unified School District 

Kindergarten Registration will begin the week of December 7, 2015.  If you have a child, or know of a child in 

the Chico Unified School District that will be five on or before September 1, 2016, then that child can be enrolled 

into Kindergarten.  Children who will turn five between September 2, 2016 and December 2, 2016, will be eligible 

for our Transitional Kindergarten program.  Please bring your child’s birth certificate, immunization record, and 

two forms of verification of your address with you when you register at your neighborhood school.   

Kindergarten Faire:  Come join us on November 19, 2015, at Chico High School in Lincoln Hall, 5:30 p.m. —7 

p.m.  You will have an opportunity to meet your school’s Principal and Kindergarten Teachers as well as find out 

everything you need to know about Kindergarten registration.  If you aren’t able to join us, you can find more in-

formation on our website:  www.chicousd.org (look under What’s New) or call 891-3000, ext. 137. 
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